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Dear Parents / Guardian, 
 

We would like to inform you that regular routined 

classes will be conducted tomorrow dated 

17.05.2024 (Friday).  

Students are required to bring books & copies as per the 

class routine of Friday. 

Additionally, 

Summer vacation homework assignments will be 

provided to the students tomorrow and a Student-

Teacher Meeting will be held regarding your 

progress and upcoming academic plans. 

              Principal 

  Vanasthali Gyanpeeth 
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